
Decision – City Council Transmittal – Executive Committee Item 15.14 – Page 1 of 1 
City of Toronto COVID-19 Response and Accessibility   

 
 

City Council Transmittal – Executive Committee Item 15.14 – 
City of Toronto COVID-19 Response and Accessibility 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on September 24, 2020, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1. Request the Chief Executive Officer, Toronto Transit Commission to bring forward 
presentations on new or existing initiatives, detailing any efforts and modifications to 
accommodate persons with disabilities, as a response to COVID-19 response and 
recovery, to a future meeting of the Toronto Accessibility Advisory Committee. 


